
  31Northway, Maghull, L31 7BG 
  0151 287 3944 

@BumblesNursery   www.bumblesnursery.co.uk  nursery@kidzonenursery.com 

Happy New Year Everyone! 
Events! 

 
3rd January 2023 – Nursery reopens at 8am to children that attend all year round. 

 
9th January 2023 – Nursery will reopen for all children that attend ‘term time only’.  If you have any 

questions then please just ask. 
 

17th January 2023 - Energy Saving Week – We will be discussing ways in which we can save energy and 
talk about how the children can help too! 

 
20th January 2023 – Chinese New Year – We will be celebrating with lots of fun crafts and Chinese food 

for lunch. 
 

30th January 2023 - National Story Telling Week – Lets get our voices to the ready! We will be telling lots 
of stories to our children and encourage we parents to do the same at home. 

 
Throughout January, we will be collecting food for our local food bank. When we spoke to our local 

church, they told us that they get really short in January due to everyone giving before Christmas so we 
thought the most effective way we could help is to collect any spare packet or tinned food for them and 

deliver these to them throughout the month. Thank you for your help. 

Parents Notice 
We would again like to say a big thank you for all our gifts for the staff for Christmas, we are very lucky 

and really do appreciate them. Thank you. 

Can we make sure you are bringing in adequate clothing such as coats/cardis/jumpers, can you also 
make sure you bring in a hats/scarfs/gloves too. Thank you  

If you do have any spare hats/gloves/clothes, we would appreciate them for the nursery. Thank you. 

Can I remind all parents, if your child is given antibiotics from the doctors, they will need to be off for 
the first 24 hours. This is to ensure the antibiotics are in their system and no reactions have occurred. 

They can then only return if they are well enough. 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com. 

Bumbles Nursery 
Maghull - January 2023 
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News from around the rooms 

Baby Bees 
Our Baby Bees have enjoyed lots of crafts for Christmas, 
they have painted their hands and feet to make reindeers 
and trees and loved sticking eyes and noses on their own 
snowmen.  The children loved having a visit from Father 
Christmas who kindly gave them all a gift. 

The children have loved messy play in shaving foam and 
even jelly, they have also been learning how to share with 
their friends.  

Rebecca Thomas (Room Head) 

 

Honey Bees 
Our Honey Bees have loved their sensory play using different 
resources such as cereal, rice and spaghetti. The children have 
developed their fine motor skills and sensory experiences 
through this play. The children have loved lots of painting and 
gluing making lots of different pictures for Christmas. 
The staff have been developing the children’s communication 
through lots of singing, especially Christmas song which the 
children have loved getting involved with.  We also had a very 
special Christmas party and Christmas dinner made by our 
fabulous cook Ann. 

Caitlin Dawson (Room Head) 
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Bizzy Bees 
Bizzy Bees have been very busy throughout December, 
learning lots of carols and actions and putting on an amazing 
show for their parents in St George’s URC Church. We would 
like to say a big thank you to everyone who came to watch 
and supported our children and staff. We had lots of fun. 

The children have loved making their Christmas lists for Santa 
(I hope there wasn’t any surprise new gift ideas just before 
Christmas!) and making lots of different crafts with painting 
and colouring pictures. 

Keely Lawton (Room Head) 

 
A Special Thank You!............We would like to say a very special thank you to our amazing cook 
Ann.  Ann has worked so hard this month to ensure the Christmas dinner went to plan.  It isn’t 

easy making a Christmas dinner for nearly 60 children, but Ann did a fantastic job. 

 

Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please also look 
at www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 

Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
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